


Petition to the Councillors of the City of St. John’s

With regards to the construction of an access road from the rear of the property at 40 Quidi Vidi Road
through Cavell Avenue Playground and onto Cavell Avenue.

We, the undersigned, are opposed to the development of an access road through Cavell Avenue
Playground for the following reasons.

e Anaccessroad through the Playground will jeopardize the safety of the children who use the
playground. It will create an unsafe environment for play and recreation.

e Anaccessroad through the Playground and resulting traffic will jeopardize the safety of
residents of Cavell Avenue, including young children and the elderly.

e A mandatory exit onto Cavell Avenue will jeopardize the safety of staff and patrons of the new
First Light facilities. The intersection of Cavell Avenue with Quidi Vidi Road is a hazardous
intersection year-round, especially in the winter.

e Anaccessroad through the Playground will diminish its usability and interfere with future
endeavours to improve its value as a treasured green space in the community.
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